PRINCIPAL
Crescencio M. Cardona
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL
Lucia Servin
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL
Carl Sullivan



CHAPARRAL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

300 E. LISA CHAPARRAL, NM 88081 PHONE (505) 824-4722 FAX (505) 824-4034

Ms. Saenz, Board Members, and Mr. Haugen:

Parents of Chaparral Elementary had asked for Chaparral to be a uniformly dressed school. On January 25, 2006 we held a meeting in the school cafeteria to present this issue to them. After all questions and concerns were answered, the majority indicated they would favor uniforms in the school. The votes were sent home on Friday January 27, 2006. We received votes up thru Thursday February 2, 2006. On Friday February 3, 2006 we sent the results to our parents.

Votes sent home 757. Votes returned to CES 595 or 79%. Yes votes 448 or 75%. No votes 147 or 25%.

These letters enclosed were ones used to inform parents of the process.

Since 79% of the parents voted & 75% voted to accept the uniform in the school, at this time I would like to officially request your support with accepting Chaparral Elementary School as a uniformly dressed school and also to request your total support in the implementation of such policy with all parents of CES.

Thank you so much in advance for your consideration to this request.

Sincerely,

rescencio M. Cardona